
Come see the animals on a tour to the San Diego Zoo with Mr. Erickson.   Our next virtual
school event will be 30 minutes of fun viewing all of the animals with your fellow classmates,
and hosted by Mr. Erickson.  
Below is the information you will need to join:
Topic: Zoo Virtual Field Trip
Time: May 20, 2020 02:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)
Join Zoom Meeting: https://zoom.us/j/91409828426pwd=NERUeTVaZzBvTHF3akpmdlNvMDJvZz09
Meeting ID: 914 0982 8426
Password: SANDIEGO

This Monday May 18th, 2020 at 6-7 PM the SFDS Staff will be at the US Hwy 2
Community Drive-In.  For families who miss seeing everyone, we have planned a
drive by gathering for families to come and see all of the teachers and staff. 
 Parents, you could tell your children you are going on a adventure and not tell them
who they are going to see. It will be a surprise when you pull in and see all of the
SFDS teachers and staff.   The starting point for this special event will be marked
with a welcoming flag at the place of entry. Simply start at the flag and all of the
staff will be out by their parked cars ready to surprise them.  We realize how difficult
it's been for our students, families, and teachers, to be away for each other. We truly
hope this brings a smile to all!   Let's take some car selfies!!  (6 feet apart of course)

St. Francis de Sales School
May 12, 2020

SHHH! It's a Surprise Adventure for the SFDS
Students

MONDAY May 18th, 2020 6-7PM

 Virtual Field Trip to the San Diego
Zoo

May 20th, 2020

https://zoom.us/j/91409828426pwd=NERUeTVaZzBvTHF3akpmdlNvMDJvZz09


Name of Family
SIZE: Shirts are available in Youth: XS-XL and Adult S-3XL 

Color: Red or Black
Payment:  Check payable to the school, Cash, or Paypal payment
https://paypal.me/suewood310?locale.x=en_US

 Dropped in the school mailbox or the dropbox (located on the playground side door)
 Mailed to:  Sue Wood/Wildwood Vinyl Design  Or      St. Francis de Sales School

Emailed to:  sue.wood@sfdsraiders.com

 What better way to show off your Raider Pride than with a Raider Strong T-Shirt!  Available TODAY until
Tuesday, May 19, 2020 there will be a $15.00 Flash Sale.  The T- Shirts will have the Raiders Strong printed
on the front (like the Picture above) and they can be ordered in black or red.  A portion of the sales will go
toward the school's general fund 
Please provide the following information for your order:

 Orders can be:

240 Schoolcraft Ave                                          210 Lake Street 
Manistique, Mi 49854                                         Manistique, Mi 49854 

 
If shipping goes according to schedule, they will be done before Thursday, May 28, and available for pick up
for our last day of school.  Direct any questions to sue.wood@sfdsraiders.com.  Thank you!

MAY 18TH, 2020 - ALL LIBRARY BOOKS MUST BE RETURNED.
MAY 28TH, 2020 - 5:30 PM VIRTUAL FIELD DAY SCAVENGER HUNT
MAY 29TH, 2020 - 10:00 AM VIRTUAL SCHOOL MASS AND AWARDS
MAY 29TH, 2020 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL :)
TBD - PREK4 GRADUATION
TBD - EIGHT GRADE GRADUATION

Show off your Raider Pride with a
Raider Strong T-Shirt  !

Important Dates to Remember

Please remember to Register for the 2020-2021 School Year. Every
registration helps us with staffing and planning.

https://paypal.me/suewood310?locale.x=en_US

